
RONALD REAGAN 

January 27, 1992 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your recent note. You were very 
thoughtful for writing and for sending the book along for 
Nancy. We both look forward to reading it. 

We were delighted to learn that your recovery is going 
smoothly. Please know that you are still in our thoughts 
and prayers. 

Nancy and I send our warmest personal regards to 
Elizabeth and you. Take care and God bless you. 

Sincer~<!'I'-

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Office of the Republican Leader 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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